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Dear Landmark Commission,

Please support the granting of historic Status to 701 Sparks Ave, Austin, TX. It not only
meets the required age and architectural design criteria, but is also a very nice example of
Spanish Colonial Revival architecture.

Its demolition would be a loss to the city of Austin and to the Sparks Avenue neighborhood.
Please preserve it and allow it to be enjoyed by future Austin generations.

Respectfully,
Sue Hoffman
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